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Title 1 newsletter 

9/8/2021 

Dear NAGE Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year.  We are excited about the face to face learning that is 

taking place at NAGE this year.  The teachers and staff are doing a terrific job at providing high 

quality lessons in all subject areas and the students and parents are working hard to maintain 

their commitment to learning.   Thank you for your hard work and dedication. 

 

North Andrews Gardens Elementary-Annual Title 1 meeting was held on Sept. 1, 2021 during 

our School Advisory Committee Meeting (SAC).  We discussed the School Improvement Plan 

(SIP) with the Title 1 addendum, the Parent and Family Engagement Plan (PFEP) with funding 

allocation, and the parent-school compact.   

 On 08/18/2021, the NAGE school-parent compact was placed in your child’s take home 

folder. We will need to have this signed and returned to your child’s teacher. Teachers 

will discuss the compact with you at upcoming parent/teacher conferences. 

 On 9/13/2021, the dissemination of Title 1 website links was also placed in your child’s 

take home folder for parents.  These links provide a direct link to valuable Title 1 

information; School Improvement Plan, the location of our Parent and Family 

Engagement Plan, and our Parent-School Compact.   

On behalf of North Andrews Gardens and as your Title 1 Liaison at NAGE, I want to wish you a 

successful 2021-2022 school year. 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Torres, Title 1 Liaison 

NAGE Literacy Coach 

345 NE 56 St. 

Oakland Park, FL 33334 

(754) 322- 7307 


